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On behalf of Speed Skating Canada, and our Board of Directors, I am pleased to inform you that the 
organization’s 136th Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held on Saturday, June 10 at the Four Points by 
Sheraton Kelowna Airport hotel in conjunction with our 2023 SSC Speed Summit. 
 
We invite Presidents, Executive Directors, staff, and volunteers at the PTSO and club levels to join us at 
the SSC Speed Summit for three days of interactive workshops on a variety of technical and 
administrative topics. In addition to the Annual General Meeting and these educational opportunities, the 
Speed Summit will include several social and networking activities designed to strengthen connections 
within our community. 
 
A detailed agenda for the Annual General Meeting will follow in the coming weeks. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
 
 
 
Blair R. Carbert, K.C.  
President 
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